
Tim Carroll 

From: Melanie Becker [treasurer@chilmarkma.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, October 14, 201012:14 PM 

To: Warren Doty (warrendoty@verizon.net); Frank M. Fenner Jr. (FMFennerJr@AOL.com); Jonathan E. Mayhew 
Uonathanmayhew@ymail.com); Tim Carroll (tcarroll@chilmarkma.gov) 

Subject: employee prior year vacation time
 

Dear Warren, Frank and Jonathan,
 
Under the terms of the Personnel By-law the any unused vacation hours that employees earned in the
 
prior fiscal year, will expire on 10/31/10.
 
The by-law includes the prevision that the selectmen or the employee's department head can extend
 
the vacation hours to the end of December.
 
In recent years you have voted a blanket extension to all employees, saving them from having to submit
 
individual request.
 

Would you please consider this at you meeting on the 19th ?
 
Regards,
 
Melanie
 

Please note, my email address has been recently changed. Please update your address book to reflect my new 
email address: treasurer@chilmarkma.gov 

Melanie Becker 
Treasurer 
Town of Chilmark 
401 Middle Road, PO Box 119 
Chilmark, MA 02535-0119 

The Secretary of State's office has determined that most e-mails to and from municipal offices and officials are 
public records. Consequently, confidentiality should not be expected. 
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